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November Newsletter –Please scroll through. There is 

a lot to read!! 

Welcome to our new Committee members! 
 

New PTA Committee Secretary 

 

Claire McDowell – Claire is Sydney’s mum from Class 3. 

 

New PTA Treasurer  

 

Suruchi Chugh – Suruchi is Raghav’s mum from Class 1 

 

We are all excited to be working together to give as much back to the children and school 

as possible and we give a warm welcome to both ladies for giving up their time to help 

this worthwhile cause! 

 

Unfortunately, Louise has now left her position we wish her well and thank her for her 

amazing support and for everything she has done whilst on the PTA. 

 

Hannah will also be taking a step back from her PTA Treasurer role but will continue to 

volunteer on the PTA committee. We thank Hannah for all her amazing support, these 

last few years. 

 

Ladies you will be missed! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Aliquam sed eros | Nulla facilisi | Lorem vitae elit 

Next PTA Meeting – January 31st on Teams 6.30pm 
 

mailto:pochinpta@gmail.com?subject=PTA%20Meeting%2012th%20September%202022
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Christmas Disco  
The Christmas disco will be held on Thursday December 1st in the Village Hall, 6pm-7.30pm. 

Children are welcome to attend in their festive occasion wear. We will have games at the disco 

and children can win prizes! 

This event is for reception through to year 6. Unfortunately, pre-school are not included in this 

disco due to numbers and for safety reasons. We also ask that class one parents stay with their 

children at the disco wherever possible. Phone reception at the Village Hall is really bad and we 

are unable to take card payment. Please bring cash!  

There will be an entry fee of £2. Tickets must be purchased in advance and printed off or shown 

on phone when attending. To purchase please click on the link below. As we are a charity, we 

would appreciate you covering the costs of the purchase 😊 

 

https://www.pta-

events.co.uk/pochinschoolbarkby/index.cfm?event=shop&basketEmpty=true#.Y30

QnxanwWM  

 

Christmas Craft Jumper Day 

We invite all children to create a crafty Christmas jumper on Friday the 9th of 

December. Each class winner will receive a prize! Jumpers can be as creative as you 

wish! We ask for £1 donation for everyone taking part. 

 

 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.pta-events.co.uk/pochinschoolbarkby/index.cfm?event=shop&basketEmpty=true*.Y30QnxanwWM__;Iw!!MfzFaTml5A!ncaLJ6ohfwoyepz8Tk_uQXVH1v6FmdektoZYadhaD8rdGd3t3Czgfs6yXDgJUBUqHrPHfqNXNgmZ1b7kMRTUTjP7g0KgxQ$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.pta-events.co.uk/pochinschoolbarkby/index.cfm?event=shop&basketEmpty=true*.Y30QnxanwWM__;Iw!!MfzFaTml5A!ncaLJ6ohfwoyepz8Tk_uQXVH1v6FmdektoZYadhaD8rdGd3t3Czgfs6yXDgJUBUqHrPHfqNXNgmZ1b7kMRTUTjP7g0KgxQ$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.pta-events.co.uk/pochinschoolbarkby/index.cfm?event=shop&basketEmpty=true*.Y30QnxanwWM__;Iw!!MfzFaTml5A!ncaLJ6ohfwoyepz8Tk_uQXVH1v6FmdektoZYadhaD8rdGd3t3Czgfs6yXDgJUBUqHrPHfqNXNgmZ1b7kMRTUTjP7g0KgxQ$
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 🗓 Dates for your diary 🗓  
 

Below is a list of fundraising events we have planned for next term: - 

January 6th – Donut Sale - after school in playground 

PTA Meeting – January 31st at 6.30pm on Teams 

16th February 2023 – Valentines Disco 

 

Next PTA meeting 
 

The next PTA meeting on Tuesday 31st of January at 6.30pm via Microsoft Teams.  If you wish 
to attend the meeting, please email pochinpta@gmail.com  

 
 

We cannot say this enough, but we would really welcome any parents who want to attend! We 
always need new ideas for fundraising for your children and the school. If you have any ideas at 
all or would like to make a donation, then please contact us by email: pochinpta@gmail.com 

or message our Chair Jenni on 07495 436282. She does not bite! 
 

 

Stay Informed 

For updates, please continue to check the PTA page link on the school website  

https://www.pochin.bepschools.org/parents/pta/pta-fundraising/ 

and like our Facebook page ‘Pochin School PTA’   

https://www.facebook.com/Pochin-School-PTA-288814477798698  

Once again, please don’t hesitate to contact any of the committee with any queries, questions, or 

ideas you may have.  You can also e-mail us at pochinpta@gmail.com or message 07495 

436282 to be included in the PTA WhatsApp group.  

 

Thank you to everyone for all your support this year. We cannot wait until next year when we will 

be doing the Spring Fair again! Have a lovely Christmas and New Year! 

Your PTA 
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